
Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
Wow! What an amazing first 8 weeks of this academic year. 
Already there have been so many fantastic things happening and our
new uniform is looking really smart on our learners. It gives me great
pleasure to let you know that a total of 255,140 positive points and a
positive ratio of 93%  Awesome! 
Watch here for a reminder of all the brilliant things that have happened
this half term.

Some goodbyes 
We are saying goodbye to three
members of staff - Miss Moon, Mrs.
Lockhart-Dibble and Dr. Thomas. 
Thank you for all your hard work here
and good luck in your next ventures.  
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Year 10 Visit to Catapult - Engineering for the future 
A group of Year 10 learners visited an event hosted by a range of
semi conductor businesses based in Newport. 
They explored the numerous career options and job opportunities
available to them.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nLIz62ycdAQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nLIz62ycdAQ


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued
support. I wish you a relaxing half term break.
                               

       Best wishes,

                                                                               Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                               Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 4 November - Return to School - WEEK 1 
Monday 25 November - INSET day - school closed to learners
Thursday 28 November - Year 8 Progress evening 3.30-6.30

‘

Girls Get Set Event 
On Thursday, we had a great event
encouraging girls to follow careers in
STEM - Science, Technology, Engineering,
and Mathematics. Well done, those who
attended were focused and engaged. 

Year 10 Football 
Another fantastic performance from the Y10
football team with a convincing win over
Islwyn High in the Welsh School Cup. Goals
from Ramos G, Hussain A, Lewis C, Lucas S, and
Kayden Y.
Seren y Gêm - Mason E.

Year 8 Football
Despite a loss, our Year 8 football team showed
great resilience and a positive attitude. It was
the first time most of the team had ever played
an 11 a side match. 
Seren y Gêm - Charlie M.

I would like  to wish those families  celebrating a Happy Diwali over
the half term break. 


